
Ireby with Leck Parish Council 
Parish Clerk:  Kevin M Price 

Braeside, Low Greenhills, Crook, Kendal, Cumbria.  LA8 8LA. 

Telephone 07712-430932 kevtherev7@hotmail.com 

 
5th February 2024 
 
Dear Councillors, 
 
You are summoned to attend a meeting of Ireby with Leck Parish Council, to be held 
at Fraser Hall, Cowan Bridge on Monday 12th February 2024, commencing at 6pm. 
   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Kevin M Price  
 

Kevin M Price.  Parish Clerk. 
 

 

AGENDA: 
 

1. Apologies for absence – to receive and consider apologies for absence from 
Councillors unable to be present at this meeting. 
 

2. Public participation – to hear comments or questions from members of the 
public present, which may become agenda items for a future meeting. 

 
3. Requests for Dispensations - The Clerk to report any requests received since 

the previous meeting for dispensations to speak and\or vote on any matter 
where a member has a disclosable pecuniary interest.  

 
4. Declarations of Interest - to receive declarations by elected and co-opted 

members of interests in respect of items on this agenda. 
 

5. Minutes – to sign as a true record, if thought fit, the minutes of the meeting held 
on 6th November 2023 (circulated). 

 
6. Updates – to receive any updates on outstanding matters (Parish Clerk). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:kevtherev7@hotmail.com


7. Financial business: 
 

a. To pay the following accounts: 
 
Simon Rimmer £50.00 Quarterly payment for Memorial Garden 
K M Price  £125.34 Quarterly expenses to 31st December, 
      including use of home office and travel 
 

b. To receive a report from the Clerk on the Council’s banking arrangements.   
 

c. To note the cash and budget statements (attached). 
 

8. Leck – War Memorial – to receive an update on proposals for the cleaning of 

the War Memorial. 

9. Flooding in Cowan Bridge – to consider the flooding on the A65 and under the 

railway bridge and to suggest action. 

10. Date of the next meeting – to agree the date of the next meeting – this will be 

the Annual Meeting in May. 

 


